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Peter, I”m using this email to introduce you to Roberto Papa (Ancona University in Italy). We are part of a pending
 (recommended for funding) EUCAP project that would play into DivSeek—genotyping and phenotyping large sets
 of Phaseolus accessions.  Roberto is the PI and as we intend to use DivSeek, I thought an invitation would be good. 

Roberto, Peter used to be at CYMMIT where he ran the Seeds of Discovery project
 (http://www.cimmyt.org/en/where-we-work/global-activities/seeds-of-discovery).

Scott
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